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Diversion for services 50 and 56 from 18
April

Due to a closure on Washington Road at Severn Houses, services 50 and 56
will be on diversion from Tuesday 18 April until Friday 19 May.

Services 50  and 56 will divert via Spire Road, Peel Retail Park and Cherry
Blossom Way, observing
stops on diversion.
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